Public Notice:
SILETZ VALLEY SCHOOLS
BOARD ELECTION

THE SILETZ VALLEY SCHOOLS IS LOOKING FOR DEDICATED SERVICE-MINDED INDIVIDUALS TO SERVE ON THE SCHOOL BOARD.

[bookmark: _GoBack]TWO SEATS ARE UP FOR ELECTION IN MAY, 2019.  IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SERVING THE STUDENTS, STAFF AND SCHOOL, PICK UP AN APPLICATION AT THE MAIN OFFICE OR DOWNLOAD FROM THE WEBSITE: www.siletzschools.org

NOTE: COMPLETED APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED IN OUR OFFICE NO LATER THAN 4:00PM ON FRIDAY, APRIL 26, 2019.

SILETZ VALLEY SCHOOLS
245 JAMES FRANK AVE., SILETZ, OR 97380
(541) 444-1100   
c/o ALISE STEMPIEN
